Subject: Complaints - LabTech planning application Selkirk House in Museum Street

Hello Sir/Madam,

My name is Thinley and | am resident of pied bull court, galen place.
| want to write why | do no support this project proposal by Lam Tech

- the building proposed is too high and it is such an ugly sight from the iconic British Museum
- such arrogance of the developer to say that our views do not matter and only the views of the council matters.

| hope the planning team at Camden Council understand the magnitude of problems in approving such proposals.
Such aggressive design with no respect for the beautiful structures and history of the borough will tarnish the
reputation of this wonderful borough.

The developers need to go back to the drawing board and make a lot of changes.

Best wishes
Thinley



